
PARENT LINK FUNDRAISING – ANDERSONS PIES 

As mentioned in the school newsletter, the Parent Link Fundraising group have organised for 

students to sell Andersons Pies this term.   

Having previously raised the funds for the school playground redevelopment, we can now to look to 

future projects that we have in the pipeline for the school, ie. School garage 

We have the potential to makes thousands from this fundraiser, so the more pies sold the better! 

We will have an incentive prizes for top sellers, students who sell the most dollar value of pies. 

All orders must be in at the school office by Wednesday 13 June, 8.45am. 

Many thanks in advance for your support of this fundraiser. 

 

 


